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The Tama City Council met January 26, 2022 for a special meeting at 5:00 PM. Mayor Ray called the meeting to order in the Tama Council Chambers with the following Council Members answering to roll call: Michael, Babinat, Hanus, Haughey. Absent: Thomas and Babinat. Visitors: John Legg, Jon Heubner, Brian Sokol, Marlys Upah, Matt Zmolek.

It was moved by Thomas, seconded by Haughey to approve Resolution No. 3-22 a resolution setting the public hearing to award the contract for the Lincoln Highway Bridge Project. Roll call vote all ayes. Motion carried.

The Council discussed the possibilities of extending the completion date for the Lincoln Highway Bridge in order to allow for more competitive bids. It was moved by Hanus, seconded by Michael to extend the completion date to September 19, 2022. Roll call vote all ayes. Motion carried.

Babinat joined at 5:08 PM

It was moved by Michael, seconded by Hanus to adjourn the special meeting at 5:08 PM.

Following the special meeting the Council continued on to the budget work shop at 5:09 PM.

The Chamber President Brian Sokol informed the Council of some updates with the Tama-Toledo Chamber. Marlys Upah, Chamber Secretary also informed the Council of her plans for the Chambers future. The Council informed the Chamber they will be including a commitment of $5,000.00 into their budget to assist with costs and efforts of the Chamber

The Council and Library Board discussed the Library Budget and building repairs. The Council advised the Board to try to work with $131,000 and present the numbers at the next budget meeting. The Council also advised they will work on looking into the repairs that are needed at the library.

The council will continue the budget review on Monday January 31, 2022.

It was moved by Beatty, seconded by Babinat to adjourn. 6:06 PM

____________________________               _____________________________
Doug Ray, Mayor				Alyssa Devig, City Clerk
